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Comments: Growth is upon the Bozeman area and it is important to protect our special places for all to love and

cherish - newcomers as well as natives to Montana.  

   The Crazies  are close by and so special due to their wildness and sacred history.  Let's keep them that way!  

    The Pryor Mountains do not need more roads - instead let's protect the roadless areas and ensure the best

environment for all species living there. 

    In addition I support implementing the Gallatin Forest Partnership agreement.  

 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.  These wild areas are more and more critical as population grows. 


